ACPE
Summary by Kevin Borcher

Mike Rouse, B.Pharm; MPS, Assistant Executive Director, gave a report from ACPE. (1)
Discussed the ACPE application process for accreditation. Currently, there are approximately
400 accredited providers of CE. Hot topic in the Academy is the new standard requirements. (2)
strategic planning -- a survey to gather feedback for potential improvement was completed to
assist in planning. (3) Recommendation from CE Commission is to move forward more
aggressively with regards to implementation of new models for life long journey of professional
development. (4) Commercialism in continuing education is being reviewed very closely (5)
Pharmacy Tech education and training accreditation by ACPE was also discussed.



